
School re-opening on  Wednesday, 28th August. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We all had a great day at our Sports Day held in school on 
Monday, 17th June and finished off with some ice-cream! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

There are many more events and photos on our website - www.tireltonns.ie 

Farewell Ms. Jennings  
We are saying Goodbye to Ms. Jennings as she moves on from Tirelton NS and want to 

thank her for all her contribution to our school over the past year and wish her well in 

the future.   

Thank you to Betty, Kate and 

Liam, volunteers with West 

Cork Rapid Response who 

visited Tirelton NS.  

on Wednesday, 24th April to 

explain about their work and  

Dr. Jason's work in 

attending accidents and 

emergencies.  The children 

got the opportunity to look 

at the jeep.  

All the children enjoyed Gymnastics and 
Taekwondo with School Fitness Ireland 
on Wednesday, 12th June!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

On 13th June, Third, Fourth, Fifth & Sixth 
classes went to The Everyman Theatre to see 
‘The Summer I Robbed a Bank’ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Farwell 
and 

Good 
Luck to  
our 6th 
class of 

2024! 

Congratulations to the Holy Communion Class of 2024! 
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Football coaching continues with Tadg - thank you to Tadg and to 
Kilmichael GAA Club for organising this! 

Confirmation 2024 
 
Congratulations to the children of 

5th & 6th class that received the 

Sacrament of Confirmation in 

Toames church on Friday, 12th 

April. 

 

 

 

 

New School 

Jerseys 

Thank you to Fire 

Duct Systems Ltd for 

sponsoring our new 

school jerseys.  The 

children and staff are 

very proud wearing 

them.             

 

 

 

 

 

Bike Day 

The children enjoyed upskilling 

their cycling skills  with Ulick 

from Bike Wizards. 

 

 

 

 
Well done to all the children that 
participated in Cork City Primary 
School Sports! 

Thank you to all the children who 
performed at ‘The End of Year 
Violin Concert’ and thank you Lisa! 
Well done to all! 

HAVE A SAFE HOLIDAY EVERYONE! 

Tirelton NS Parents’ Association   
We have a very active hard working Parents’ Association that have organised many 

events over the past year including a Christmas Movie Night in December.  Then in 

January/February a Used Clothes collection took place which raised €560.   

On Sunday, 28th April the whole community took part in a Fun Walk/Run at the 

Kilmichael GAA Grounds, Annahala and the Gearagh.  This was followed by 

refreshments in the clubrooms and a raffle.  A total of €2,762 was raised from this 

event.    

A huge ‘Thank You’ to Fire Duct Systems who sponsored a new set of school jerseys 

to our school. These will be used for many years at all sporting events. 

The officers of our Parents’ Association are Chairperson Caroline Giltinan; Secretary 

Sheila McGovern; Treasurer Rina O’Brien.  Additional members are Aisling O’Driscoll, 

Emma O’Leary and Lorna Hynes.  Board of Management Parents Representatives are 

Thérese Corkery and Adrian Kelly. Thank you to all involved over the past year. 

 

Hot lunches in school! 

On Monday, 13th May  our school 

started  Hot School Lunches.  

“The Lunchbag” is the company 

providing them to our school.  

They are going down a treat! 

A special thanks to Noreen who 

organises the meals and 

distributes them to the classes. 


